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I’m a parent of a Portland Public School fifth grader, and the husband of a third grade 

public school teacher. it is imperative that we fund our schools so that they can run 

properly. Every year it seems like more and more support staff and teachers are let 

go, and our children are forced to be in larger and larger classrooms. To me this just 

seems to go against the whole us of providing equality education. Please do the right 

thing and appropriate money from the general fund to the state school system. Thank 

you. 


